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20200594 P - 23:06:2020 08:02:28 OBINOT To whom it may concern

| do not agree with the proposed change of use of 105 Highgate rd from a local police liaison office into a

restaurant, as | feel that we need a larger diversification of shops in this area

The existing Restaurant already gives off cooking smells which blow through my window at all times of the
day, and | feel that upgrading and increasing the size of the extraction would lead to more air pollution, and

noise, from the extra people sitting out side the front of the restaurant, to an already noisy, and smelly living
environment
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